February  2010

doc.: IEEE 802.11-10/0192r1

IEEE P802.11
Wireless LANs

	ESC indication

	Date:  2010-02-02

	Author(s):

	Name
	Affiliation
	Address
	Phone
	email

	Gabor Bajko
	Nokia
	313 Fairchild dr.
Mountain View, CA, 94043
	+1 858 525 3693
	gabor.bajko@nokia.com



The ESC bit currently indicates “higher layer Emergency Service support”. There is no higher layer ES support which needs any indication. It is proposed to remove that bit, as per 11-10-0192r0.
Additionally, when an SSID is dedicated to Emergency Service usage, that has to be signalled. The draft specification used to have a network type of Emergency, but that was removed from the draft. It is proposed to be put back.

This submission is intended to raise these issues to the group and trigger discussion. If a verbal agreement can be reached, then corresponding submissions will be prepared for the next telco.



Introduction


This proposal addresses comment ID 238


This proposal is based on Draft P802.11u_D8.0





The proposal deletes the ESC bit indication from the draft specification.
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